
 

 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Thursday, September 8 

 

Attention all Students:  School Picture Day will be held on Monday, September 12.  Picture order 
forms will be distributed in Phys. Ed. Class. 
 
MS Back-to-School Night is Thursday, September, 15, @ 6 PM.    This is a 

parent night only. 

 
Attention 8

th
 grade students going on the Washington DC trip:  Our mandatory parent/student 

meeting will be Monday, September 19 @ 6 PM in the MS gym.  Remind your parents! 

 

Southern Regional Sailing Team - Informational Meeting 
New members come check it out! Prior experience is not necessary. 
 
Date:    Thursday, September 8th 
Time:    2:20pm (informational meeting for current and new members) 
             7:00pm (students and a parent/guardian*** come learn about the team) 
Place:   Room 107 
 
***a parent/guardian needs to attend the evening meeting with the student 
    to both learn about the team and to sign the required permission slips. 
 
If you cannot attend the evening meeting but are interested in the team, 
please contact one of the below parent advisors. 
Amy Haig (609) 618-6449 or amy_haig@comcast.net  (underscore between names) 
Michelle Green (609) 377-4076 or mgreenlbi@comcast.net 
 

FCCLA - Family, Careers and Community Leaders will meet on Tuesday, September 13 after school in 
Room E-3.  If you are interested in developing your leadership abilities through fun community events, 
this is the place to be.  Come to our first meeting to learn about the excitement we have planned. 
 
In honor of Patriot’s Day on Sunday, Sept. 11, the History Buffs Club is asking all students and staff 
to show their patriotism by wearing red, white and blue on Friday. Patriot’s Day was established as a 
solemn reminder of the cost of freedom and our country’s resilience after 9-11. In honor of all the 
victims and first responders who lost their lives that day at the World Trade Center, the Pentagon and 
on Flight 93, we are asking everyone to wear your red and white and blue on Friday. Let’s show our 
American pride. 
 

The first meeting for the Builders Club will be Tuesday, September 20 in Room E-9 @ 2:20 PM.  If you 

have any questions, see Mrs. Cosentino in E-9 or Mrs. Browning in N-8. 
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